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Dear Ben,

This is to officially log my complaint and opposing arguments to the suggested lorry run along Robert & Stanhope
Street.

| am a resident of camden and also a mother of two children, 1 currently attending Netley school. | also hold the
secretary position for the Regents Park Tenant’s association.

My objections are simple, health concerns and safety.

My son currently attending Netley is Autistic, he is in the autism led school "woodlands” located in Netley. Stanhope
Street is our only crossing point to the school from our home. It’s hard enough even with a zebra crossing to cross
the road, let alone adding heavy duty vehicles constantly using the route.

I’'m happy to give you more details but suffice to say a 5 year old disabled child who has a tendency to run in the
road is a disaster waiting to happen at the best of times let alone without adding an additional 100 to 200
opportunities for an accident to happen. My son is one of many children in the autism led school so the problem is
not just with my son, but all those that attend aswell.

Along with safety a number of local residents have noted that the air quality in the area is increasingly getting
worse. Both of my children now have pumps for chest complaints which doctors put down to current works in the
area. I’'m not the only one in this situation and | hope more parents take the time to come forward.

I understand that the rubble does have to be removed and | believe a situation to suit all can be reached although it
will cause a potential increase to budgets. In the interest of doing what’s right | think that things need to be
investigated more and residents need to be reassured that checks like air quality tests are being done and results
made public. Maybe traffic lights on the roads are an option although this is another potential unforeseen costs. My
point is, we are not it’s saying no, we just want options.

Kindest regards

Sent from my iPhone



